
Dear Patient, 

LONG TERM CONDITIONS – MONTH OF BIRTH: – PATIENTS WITH ASTHMA ANNUAL REVIEW 

Please note that this is the only invitation for a Long Term Conditions 

review that you will receive for this year 

About your Annual Check Up.  There have been some positive changes to how we are planning to help you manage 

your long-term condition(s).  We call this Care and Support Planning and we want to help you be more involved in the 

decisions that affect you.  You are invited to attend, for a review, in the month of your birth every year; and this is 

how things will work: 

• Receive the invitation in the preceding month of your birth. 

• Call the Practice, in the preceding month of your birth, after 11:00 Monday – Friday and tell the Clinical 

Administrator that you have been given invitation H1.  They will have the information that you need in 

order to make your appointment. 

• You attend your Information Gathering appointment. 

• When we receive your results we will contact you if we need you to come back for a review appointment. 

• You can request a copy of your results by using our website Subject Access Request Form.  

https://forms.office.com/e/y44CsD9TmP  

How you can help us 

Building a picture of your health is really important for us to be able to help you manage your long term conditions, 

and the QR codes below provide information and forms on our website where you can provide us with information. 

    
Long Term Conditions 

Asthma 
Medication Review Home Blood Pressure Subject Access Request 

For accessing results 

Housebound patients.  Please let us know if you are currently housebound so that we can make alternative 

arrangements for your care and support planning.  Our Clinical Administrators have been advised of those patients for 

whom may require a home visit. 

Contact details.  Please take the time to check that we have your up-to-date contact details; and let us know if 

anything has changed. 

Additional information.  Our Long Term Conditions information, is included on our website and if you have any 

concerns or questions regarding this please do not hesitate to contact us.  We do look forward to seeing you soon, but 

please remember that it is important that you advise the practice if you are unable to attend any of your 

appointments; and please feel free to contact any of our Clinical Administrators if you have any further questions. 

Yours sincerely 

   
Dr Howard Wright Dr Marguerita Smith Dr Daniela Margaritescu 

 

H1 

https://forms.office.com/e/y44CsD9TmP
https://www.macduffmedicalpractice.scot.nhs.uk/clinics-and-services/chronic-disease-management/h1-respiratory-condition-asthma/
https://forms.office.com/e/5UQkpsm64n
https://forms.office.com/e/jXxZRbrPdK
https://forms.office.com/e/y44CsD9TmP

